TWO LIVES TO GIVE

Jeff & Sandra Price... Serving Latin America For Christ!



Celebrating 41 Years Together!

Sent By Victory Baptist Church Maryville, TN

In Cooperation With:



PO Box 586 Jefferson City, TN 37760

Want to Contact Us? 865-274-1645 gojcp@icloud.com

Dear Friends and Partners,

One of the most uplifting verses in the Bible is 1 Peter 1:3, which reminds us of our "lively hope"—a vibrant and enduring hope anchored in the resurrection of Jesus Christ. In a world full of uncertainty, this is a steadfast promise we can rely on. We praise God that this hope is available to all, and we are deeply grateful for your partnership in spreading this life-changing message. Thank you for your friendship, support, and for joining us in the mission God has entrusted to us!

Why Do we work in Latin America?

Let us tell you about our partner, Sergio Saravia, (pictured in the blue shirt). He was saved in 1982 through the work of a Pastor who was visiting in his home. He was successful in business and was working for the Nestle Corporation in Brazil when God called him to leave the business world and enter the ministry full time. After spending some time in preparation, he began serving on the Amazon River

traveling to villages along its shores preaching the Gospel, helping Churches, and establishing new ones. From there, he started a new church in La Paz before moving to Tarija where he met us. Over the years we have collaborated in several ministries and started a church together during the COVID pandemic in 2020. It was also during that time we started the International Pastor's Network. Currently, Sergio co-leads this endeavor with us, and we have partner churches and pastors in Argentina, Bolivia, Brazil, Ecuador, Paraguay, Peru, and Venezuela.



In 2012 Sergio met a man named Paulo Prada (also pictured, but in the white shirt) who was a very successful

restauranteur on the main plaza in Tarija, Bolivia. Each year, Paulo's restaurant was the headquarters for the Carnival celebration in Tarija. Carnival is a week of unfettered debauchery, drunkenness, and endless parties. As you might imagine, this was a very lucrative part of Paulo's business. However, his marriage was shattered, and he was lost. Upon meeting Pastor Sergio, he went to a meeting where he heard the Gospel and gave his life to Christ. Since becoming a Christian, Paulo's life has radically changed. His marriage and family have been restored, he no longer takes part in Carnival, and he is an active part and supporter of the ministry. Each year, he loses out on all the revenue that used to come from Carnival. But he could care less because he knows that God is worthy of that sacrifice and so much more. And you know what? His business is more successful than ever!

We are blessed beyond measure to work with Pastor Sergio and each of our other Pastor Partners in Latin America. Please pray for us as we continue this work and help our pastors and their churches move forward in the work of the Great Commission. We look forward to sharing more stories of God working in the lives of people we encounter along the way.

Together, Let's be Great Commission Christians!